
 

 
Important Notice: Imbalance Return 

 
January 16, 2020 

 
 
 
Effective Saturday, January 18, Imbalance Return will be fully authorized in the Lower Mainland, Interior 
and Columbia regions. Please see your scheduled quantity field in the nomination screen for your 
authorized amounts. 
 
 
 
FEI reserves the right to limit the use of imbalance return or otherwise curtail service. FEI will provide 
as much advanced notice as possible in the event of changes. 
 
 
For future reference, this notice will be included in the SAP and WINS notices section of our web site: 
https://www.fortisbc.com/NaturalGas/Business/TransportationServiceOption/TransportMarketersActivi
ties/Pages/default.aspx 
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